
 

 

FIWMD 
JUNE 09, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 

ZOOM.COM 
ADOPTED WORKSHOP MINUTES 

 
David Burnham, Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Kevin Carroll 
 
Tryn Collins has been appointed to sit in the empty seat of Bruce Hubert who resigned last month, for 
the remainder of the year. She was present at the meeting and Kevin Carrol was absent. 
 
The board has considered creating an advisory committee in order to utilize the vast expertise on the 
island. The committee would be on a volunteer basis and hopefully create more public interest in Waste 
Management.  Bob Evans will write a letter to interested parties. 
 
Beth has been charged with creating several new reports for the monthly meetings. 
 
Beth presented new charges that the employees suggest for compost. The commission said to go with it. 
 
There was discussion about the charging of brush between contractors and homeowners. They are 
charged the same and are charged by the cubic yard. 
 
Sarah said she wants to be able to review draft minutes midway between meetings so that each 
commissioner can be reminded of their duties.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm. 
 
Submitted by, 
Beth Stern 
 
 


